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An important award from FEPA 
(Federation of European Philatelic Associations) 

on the occasion of “Vaccari news” 20 years 
www.vaccarinews.it 

 
The meeting via Zoom took place on Wednesday 8 March (with the support of the Italian Philatelic Press Union) to 
celebrate 20 years of “Vaccari news” and to take stock of specialized digital communication. A set of very 
interesting interventions and in-depth analysis on the subject. 
 
The recording of the conference on Youtube 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HKAuDaRYyvM 
 
 
released by FEPA 

 
FEPA awards Certificate of Merit to Vaccari News 

on its 20th anniversary 
 
On 8th March we had a video conference celebrating the 20th 
anniversary of Vaccari News. Besides Valeria Vaccari and Fabio 
Bonacina, respectively publisher and editor of this daily web news, 
among the presenters were Bruno Crevato-Selvaggi, President of 
the Italian Federation, Beniamino Bordoni, President of the Italian 
Union of Philatelic Press, and Giancarlo Morolli, Vice-President of 
FEPA. The latter presented the Certificate of Merit, that FEPA 
Board recently awarded to Vaccari News for 20 years of 
accomplishments and daily service to the philatelic community. 
In 20 years, the website has presented 25,475 news, concerning 
stamps, postal services and, more in general, postal enterprises and 
their relationships to the outside world. It has dealt with philatelic 
and postal exhibitions, societies, institutions, publications and 
trade, as well as with other external aspects related to them. All 
these news, supplemented with links to sources or previous news 
on the same subject, are available in a database managed with an 
effective search tool. 

 
 

 


